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We had only eight, seven members and our speaker attend this weeks 
meeting. Members included Maria, Ann, Dal, Anne,Bob R, Emmett and Dave. 
Maria led the meeting and said the prayer while Ann led us in song. We sang 
My Bonnie lies over the Ocean and Wait till the sun shines Nellie. Lunch 
consisted of Turkey sandwiches, french fries and a salad. Anne had travel 
dollar for her last minute trip to North Carolina and Dal had a happy dollar for 
a nice weekend spent at his cottage. 
 
Our speaker today was Brenna Nicholson from the Clean Water Council of 
Northeast Wisconsin. Her topic was Contamination of our Water Systems by 
the increased use of plastics. Plastic use is everywhere and when discarded it 
takes many years to breakdown. There is also a problem in washing of 
synthetic clothing which releases the microplastic fibers into the water system. 
 
December 9th is our club Christmas party. Spouses and/or significant others 
are invited. 
 
December 16th is either our Christmas or Holiday with the NIcolet 4th graders 
at Riverside. Lunch is served at 11:00Am. Try to be early for this event. Santa 
may or may not be invited 
 
 
By Bob Rowan 
 

 



 

 
 

By Rick Satterlee 
 
 
 

 


